
This cardholder has a medical condition that makes it difficult 
to hold it. They need immediate access to your bathroom.

URGENT RESTROOM
ACCESS REQUIRED

 

MEDICAL ALERT CARD



The Restroom Access Act of 2005, or Ally’s Law, requires 
retail businesses with toilet facilities for employees to  
allow customers with specific medical conditions (including 
Crohn’s disease or ulcerative colitis) to access them.  
Thank you for your cooperation.
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